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Carey Roesel 
Ectory R. Lawless 

03-00126 Bullseye Telecom, Inc.

Please see the contents of an email below from our regulatory contact at BellSouth, indicating Bullseye Telecom, Inc. is 

still being provided services and BellSouth has not received an executed transaction change of ownership from Lingo/ 

Bullseye. We cannot cancel Bullseye Telecom until this is resolved. Please advise as to when Bullseye has provided 

everything to close out the account with BellSouth, and we will get them cancelled. Feel free to contact me if you have 

questions. 

Thank You, 

Lisa Foust 

Utilities Division 

TN PUC 

Hey, Lisa. Looking forward to working with you. 

I had our Wholesale team look into this, and, yes, we are still providing services to Bullseye as we have not received an 

executed transaction change of ownership from Longo, which I understand has purchased Bullseye. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or would like to discuss further. 

Gary 
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